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Dear Parents, 

This school year is flying by! We are well over half way through the alphabet. In the coming 

weeks, we will continue to work on our study of the alphabet, while also doing some fun spring 

activities. In the month of March, we will learn about the letters  S, T & U. While learning those 

letters, we will read books, practice writing the letters and create art activities focused on 

the letter of the week. 

The Scholastic Book Fair will take place from March 6-10. This is a great opportunity to allow 

your child to pick out books that they enjoy reading! 

Spring Break is March 13-14! Bowman will be closed this week.

Our class Spring party is on Wednesday, March 29 at 11:00! All parents are invited to attend. 

We hope you will celebrate with us!

Once again, thank you for all your support! We look forward to a marvelous March!

Sincerely,

Emily Warren

Shelby Gregory

Saby Cartaya

 


